
From: Clark Perry [mailto:clarkandterry@msn.com]  
Sent: Saturday, March 31, 2007 7:56 PM 
To: Energy Technology Engineering Center 
Subject: RMHF EE/CA comments 

 TO: The U. S. Department of Energy 
Our area gets huge winds. Disposal of the entire Radioactive Materials Handling Facility 
(RMHF) at the Santa Susana Field Laboratory in order to remove radioactive materials 
must involve a lot of digging and/or explosions.  Digging and explosions involve a lot of 
DUST. This dust is going to blow all over the place!!  Do we want radioactive dust 
blowing all over the valley? WE DO NOT!! You must find another way. 
  
Terry & Clark Perry 
Clark Perry Construction 
23648 Balmoral Lane 
West Hills, CA  91307 
 


